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Subject-matter: Annex to the Hidroelektra Contract-Statement 

 

The web-portal www.poslovni.hr recently published an article by Suzana Varošanec with the title „A 
100 Million Kuna Contract“ which states that „Dalekovod and Hidroelektra have signed an annex to 
the contract in the amount of 100 million HRK for the equipment of tunnels on the section Račva-
Ploče of the A1 motorway“.  

We hereby clarify that a new contract was not signed, but rather an annex to the existing contract 
from 2005 which extends the construction deadline from December31, 2012 to October 10, 2013. 

This statement has been forwarded to the Poslovni dnevnik editorial board and to you at the Zagreb 
Stock Exchange in an effort to provide correct information to the public. 
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